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Homeland Security
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TO: Jim Alart DCDR
Butch Willett VDCDR

June Report 054-10-01
Since Our last meeting we have conducted the following VE/PE Days

5/14 Marinemax
6/4 Masonboro Yacht club

We also have the following planned this summer.

7/9 WB parks & Rec

7/17 West Marine

7/23 Surf City Parks & Rec

8/20 Surf City Parks & Rec

8/27 Eastern outfitters

To date we have had 59 students come through our PE classes.

We also conducted a very aggressive campaign for NSBW. We had the following
locations;

5/21 VE day at WB boat ramp

5/21 VE day at Creekside Yacht club
5/22 VE day at Dockside

5/22 PE Mini Course at WB Town Hall
5/26 VE day at WB Marina

5/27 PE Mini Course at Landfall center

Sincerely,
Joseph L. Nemeth
FC 054-10-01



